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This Week….. 
Welcome back, we hope you all had a lovely 
Easter break.  
 
This week, we have continued learning our 
letters and sounds. In phonics, we are learning 
to read words with 4 sounds such as ‘went, 
hand and milk’. We have also learnt to read 
the tricky words ‘said, so, have and like’.   
 
 

In maths, we have been learning all about 
number 8. We have been counting out 8 
objects and recognising 8 in lots of different 
ways. We have also been solving problems with 
8 too.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter to see 
photographs of all our fun activities.  

 
@ListerInf_Rec 

 

                             

Star of the Week  
 

Bluebells: Sofia Ferro 
Daffodils: Chiemelie Nnamdi 

 
 

These children have been caught going over and 
above this week! 

 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

Word of the Week  

Harbour 

 

Parent’s Evening 

Parent’s evening is on Tuesday 25th and 
Wednesday 26th April 3.30-5.50pm.  

Please see your child’s teacher to make an 
appointment.  

 

PE Days 

The children will have PE on Monday and Wednesday 
this half term. PE kit will be required on this day. Thank 

you.   

New Topic 
This half term our topic is ‘Up, Up and Away’. 

Both classes have new role play areas to support 
this topic.   

Daffodils – Travel Agents  

Bluebells – Train Station  


